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To whom it may concern: 

I am emailing in response to the updates to Measure 110. Please take a firmer 

stance on re-criminalizing hard drugs. The current version does not go far enough to 

address our critical issues.  

 

180 days in jail OR mandatory, supervised treatment. No more worthless $100 tickets 

and $7000 per-call drug hotlines.  

Ban the use of hard drugs in public!  

Give police and prosecutors stronger laws to go after drug traffickers and dealers! 

 

Oregon's experiment with Measure 110 has been a failure and we need to take a 

harder stance. 


